
  

 

  
 

BGF Retail (Korea): Demerger of BGF Retail (Korea) 
Changes in FTSE Indexes 

20 October 2017 

BGF Retail (To be renamed to BGF, Large Cap, BLY0NY7) is expected to be suspended from trading from 
30 October 2017 to 7 December 2017 in relation to the 0.3488342 for 1 demerger of BGF Retail (Korea, 
BD95QN1) followed by a 0.6511658:1 consolidation. Please see details of affected indices and effective 

dates below: 
  

Index 
Effective From 

Start of Trading 

FTSE All-World Index 08 December 2017 

FTSE MPF All-World Index 08 December 2017 

FTSE Developed Index 08 December 2017 

FTSE Global Large Cap Index 08 December 2017 

FTSE Developed ex Multinational 

Index 

08 December 2017 

FTSE Global Style Index 08 December 2017 

 
 

Please note the expected listing date of BGF Retail will be on 8 December 2017. 
 
ICB Classification of BGF Retail will remain unchanged as 5337 (Food Retailers & Wholesalers).  
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